
Maine Bureau of Highway Safety  
2024 National Child Passenger Safety 

Certification Trainings 
The National Child Passenger Safety (CPS) Certification Training 
Program certifies individuals as CPS Technicians. Certified 
Technicians utilize their knowledge through a variety of 
activities, including car seat checks, where parents and 
caregivers receive education and hands-on experience on the 
proper use of their child restraint and safety belt systems.  
 

Training Date & Time: June 23-26, 2025 ~ 8:00AM-5:00PM 

Training Location: 

Gorham Fire Department 

270 Main Street 

Gorham, ME 04038 

Course ID Number: ME20250131177 
 

 Certification Cost (Paid directly to Safe Kids Worldwide): $95  
 
 Lunch provided 

 
 To register for this training, please go to 

https://cert.safekids.org/ 
 
All training dates and times can be found on the Maine 
Bureau of Highway Safety website: 
https://www.maine.gov/dps/bhs/safety-programs/child-
passenger-safety/training-and-certification  
 
Please contact the Maine Bureau of Highway Safety at 207-626-3840 or by email at 
erica.davis@maine.gov 


